
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING AND             
IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) 9/I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at 
Midway Road Improvements Project  
St. Lucie County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 439754-1-52-01 

SR 9/I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at Midway Road Improvements Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-person Construction 
Open House regarding the upcoming SR 9/I-95 northbound and southbound off-ramps at Midway Road improvements in the City 
of Port St. Lucie. Please see below for detailed meeting information. 

Construction Cost: $2.6 million       Construction Start: November 2022       Estimated Completion: Summer 2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

JOIN US AT THE IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
AND VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING         

Thursday, November 3, 2022 (GoToWebinar)  
 

Virtual Public Meeting — 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Please use the following link or QR code to 
register:     
https://bit.ly/3Oudnpp 
You may also call in at:  
+1 (415) 655-0060 
Access code: 958-565-426  
 

• Presentations will begin promptly at           
        5 p.m. & 5:30 p.m.  
• Question & Answer sessions will follow each 

presentation.  
• An unguided PowerPoint slideshow will play in between 

presentations if time allows. 
 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022  
 
In-Person Open House— 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
St. Lucie County Chamber of Commerce 
2937 W Midway Road, Fort Pierce, FL 34981 
 

• Project personnel will be available to review the project 
scope and schedule, lane closures, and address questions  
one-on-one. 

• No formal presentation will be made.  
*The latest social distancing guidelines will be followed. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Adding a second left-turn lane to both the SR 9/I-95 
northbound and southbound off-ramps at Midway Road 
(Exit 126) 

 

• Widening and repaving the existing SR 9/I-95 off-ramps 
 

• Upgrading traffic signals with new mast arm poles and 
improving signalization timing and alignment  

 

• Implementing Wrong Way Driving Countermeasure   
Systems  

 

• Upgrading signing and pavement markings 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures are permitted Monday through Sunday as 
follows: 

 

• Nighttime, Monday through Friday from 8:00 p.m. 
to 6:30 a.m. 

 

• Daytime, Saturday and Sunday from 6:30 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m. 

 

• Business and residential access will be maintained at all 
times  

 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, and 
pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly traffic 
report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed using the 
following link:                      

    https://d4fdot.com/tcfdot/closures_index.asp                  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Aaron Watt, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938 
 

Michael Jacobs — FDOT Project Administrator  
michael.jacobs@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4949 
 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

 

 
Project website: www.d4dot.com 
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